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____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

      April 30, 2021 

 

Dear School Community Members, 

 This is the best update given to you all year, but especially since January 29th - the day of 
Midland’s School emergency closure that thrust us into months of reconstruction on the first 
floor.  Most happily, I am now able to report to you that Midland School will no longer need to 
use the mobile classrooms.  Students and Staff will return to being under one roof at Midland 
School this Monday, May 3, 2021 with the current hybrid model bell schedule. 

 Thank you for all the patience, care, and understanding you have shown during this most 
difficult situation, which came on top of the challenges of providing and receiving an education 
during the COVID-19 pandemic.  Thank you for staying strong and positive.  Not only has this 
support been greatly appreciated, it served as a model of some most valuable life skills for the 
students. 

 May and June will likely fly by.  Let’s continue on a positive path and make this a strong 
finish to the 2020-2021 school year.  Please stay safe and healthy, and enjoy the spring season. 

 

       Respectfully, 

          Sue DeNobile 

       Dr. Sue DeNobile, Superintendent 
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